
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Advanced Removal of Early Voted Ballots 

from Envelopes  

&  

Notice of Advanced Depositing of Early Voted Ballots 
 

 

The City of Waltham will open and/or deposit early voted ballots at the Rosario 

“Russ” Malone Archives and Records Center (formerly the Bright School), 260 

Grove Street, Waltham, at the following sessions:    

 

• Saturday, March 2, 2024  8:30 AM – 4:30 PM 

• Sunday, March 3, 2024  8:30 AM – 4:30 PM 

 

Although not required, we respectfully ask that observers register by emailing  

cityclerks@city.waltham.ma.us in advance of all processing of early voted ballots 

sessions. 

 

No results shall be determined or announced until after the time the polls close on 

March 5th.  At that time the results from the advance processed ballots will be 

added to the election day results and posted in a public place. 
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